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Year 6 SATs information session for parents/ carers 
 
 

Friday 16th February 2024 
  
Dear parents/ carers of Year 6 pupils 
  
As you are probably aware, all Year 6 pupils across the country are required to sit a number of 
compulsory tests in the week beginning 13th May 2024. These are known as the Key Stage 2 Standardised 
Assessment Tests (SATs). 
  
Therefore, we will be holding a SATs information session on Wednesday 28th February at 5:00pm. All 
parents and carers of Year 6 pupils are very welcome to attend for information regarding the tests and 
find out what we are doing to ensure the best outcomes for our children. Please do not bring children 
along to the session as it will be very much planned for parents and not pupils. 
  
There is no need to inform us of your intention to attend; simply turn up on the evening. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
  

Kind regards, 

Mrs R Roberts 
Year 6 Lead 
 
 
  
   
               


